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Comments: I am opposed to any motorized restrictions in the CNF. Growing up in Minnesota and living in Alaska

since 1999 I am an avid outdoorsmen and user of the public lands that our great state has to offer. I utilizes these

lands with both motorized and non-motorized access. I feel that the choice of how we access these lands should

be our own (the user) and not out of state special interest groups. The use of motorized access allows us to

access areas that would otherwise be extremely difficult if not impossible to access. Also the non-motorized

community has substantial area that in non-motorized access only but all motorized access land can be access

by motorized or non-motorized means. Any more closure of motorized lands would be discriminatory to the

motorized community. I hope in your decision making process you take the word of the actual users of the lands

to heart and not the opinion of out of state special interest groups trying to restrict our access to our land.


